
City of McCleary 
STAFF REPORT 
 
To: City Council and Citizens 

From: Fire Chief Andrew Pittman 

Date: February 1, 2025 

Department: Fire Department 
 

 
 
Hello all, 
 
 
Not a lot to report out on this month, which is not a bad thing, we have one member 
attending the Grays Harbor Fire Academy with our Assistant Chief Debakker 
instructing.  
 
Just a reminder to use safe speeds for inclement weather and if you don’t have to go 
out stay home for safety. Use an abundance of caution when traveling through 
construction zones that we have ongoing in our areas. Also remember to slow down 
and move over for any emergency vehicles while they are out operating on scene. 
 
 
 
January calls are as follows= 
Public assists-4 fires-2 Vehicle accidents-1 
Mutual Aid medical-2  
Total=9 
 
 
 
 
Thank you for the opportunity and Stay Safe, 
 
Fire Chief Andrew Pittman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


